Wilmington Public Safety Facility Meeting
December 15, 2020
Present: Chuck Clerici, Chief Moore, Chief Murano, Jeremy White, Dennis Richter

Members of Committee attended Selectboard meeting to update the town on Committee’s
progress:

Update Selectboard on project:

Chuck reviews current situation — close to closing bids.

Onsite meeting on 12/4/2020. Several contractors attended.

12/24/2020-1/14/2021 is time allotted to review bids, score and interview contractors before
coming to Selectboard with bid recommendation.

Project page set up on town website by Jessica.

Will work with Scott Tucker to formulize total bond amount.

Board needs to consider a contingency fund- for any unseen expenses.

Respectfully submitted,
Melanie Lopez
Secretary



